
 

 

 

 

 

July 1, 2020 

 

 

 

Sarah Davis 

Senior Director Government Relations 

Consolidated Communications 

5 Davis Farm Road 

Portland, ME 04103 

       

Re:  DT 20-104, Town of Durham Department of Public Works 

Complaint Against Consolidated Communication 

 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

On June 19, 2020, the Commission received a complaint from the Town of Durham 

Department of Public Works, on behalf of the municipalities of Durham, Somersworth, Exeter, 

Newington, Portsmouth, Dover, and Newmarket, against Consolidated Communications 

(Consolidated) concerning double utility poles.  Enclosed is a copy of that complaint. See N.H. 

Admin. R., Puc 204.02(a). 

 

The Commission is treating this matter as a formal complaint pursuant to RSA 365:1 and 

365:2.  N.H. Admin. R., Puc 204.02(b) requires Consolidated to file with the Commission a written 

response to the complaint on or before July 16, 2020. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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